
 
WHITEWATER POLICE DEPARTMENT 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Heather Boehm, City Clerk  

FROM:  Daniel A Meyer, Chief of Police 

SUBJECT: 2024-2025 Alcohol Beverage License Renewals  

DATE:  June 5, 2024 

 
Effective June 5, 2024, pertinent records of the appropriate local and state agencies have been 
searched and no information was disclosed that would hinder the issuance of the requested 
licenses. The attached information is being supplied on an official basis.  Only that information 
which would bear upon these applications is recorded.  
 
DM/JH 
 


